
Report fraudulent activity to 311. 

Ride Smart Chicago

Enter and exit the taxi curbside – do not
enter or exit the vehicle in the street,
intersections, crosswalks, bike or bus
lanes, or on expressways.
All passengers should wear seat belts in
taxis, and there should not be more
passengers in the taxi then available seat
belts allow. 
If traveling with a young child, passengers
should bring a car seat to secure the child.

TAXI PASSENGER
SAFETY TIPS
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